
FILE 

Genesky, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 4:31 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/22/2014 

Re: Kathy Smith 
3188 W 14th 
# 3 
Cleveland, OH 44109 

Docketing Case No.:14-1297-EL-SSO 

Notes; 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

PLEASE FILE OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE #: 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

I am concerned about the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant and would like to 
see it put out of commission. 
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The main reason I am concerned is that nuclear energy is not a viable energy 8 « S 
for the present or future. We do not have a safe way of disposing of the waste §lw g 
(and Davis-Besse has been using even more awful waste, "high bumup" nuclear « a ^ 
fuel). It's just way too dangerous a way to obtain electricity considering the %2K S 
problems in Fukushima. " 2 2 
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With Davis-Bessie in particular, I'm concerned that it has had a number of 5 ft » 
"significant accident sequence precursors"~6 out of 34 in the U.S. Davis Besse *» S *> 
has had several problems that could cause a meltdown. This is more than enough v 3 -S 
to make one close it down. s, * io^\ 

And it's scary~the recent findings that the concrete shield building around S o > 
the reactor is cracking. * S • 

o « « 
We have plenty of capability to use wind and sun to generate enough • .a 13 
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electricity for our needs and more and this is where we are to focus our 
efforts, really. 

Thank you, 
Kathy Smith, Ohioan 


